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Making getting connected quicker and easier in Tasmania 

The Tasmanian Government knows that getting essential services connected to a home or business 

can cause frustration and cost time and money, so we are making it quicker and easier to get the 

power connected. 

 

Based on feedback from home builders, developers and businesses alike, and in close consultation 

with TasNetworks, we will now set maximum time limits for having electricity connected to new 

homes and new or expanding businesses. 

 

All stages of power connection from initial assessment through to turning on the power will be 

subject to specific time-frames with maximum limits set for small, medium and large-scale works. 

 

The new service standards will officially begin on the 1st January under the regulations; however there 

will be a six month transitional period to allow TasNetworks time to make internal system changes 

with the service standards being fully adopted by 1st July 2022. 

 

For small jobs such as connecting power to a new home where there is existing infrastructure, the 

time-frame for assessment, design and connection will be up to 45 days. 

 

Medium scale works such as connecting or upgrading infrastructure for a small business will have a 

limit of 60 days. 

 

For large-scale works such as connecting an industrial plant that requires high-voltage infrastructure, 

the allowable timeframe will be up to 160 days. 

 

These service standards provide certainty and consistency across our building sector and industry and 

deliberately delineate between small, medium and large-scale projects based on the size and 

complexity of the job. 
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These standards will provide homeowners, small businesses and large-scale investors with timeframes 

they can factor into their developments. 

 

These new service standards are part of the Tasmanian Government’s wider building and construction 

reform agenda, making it easier to build new homes and to start or grow businesses across the State. 

 

For more information go to https://www.legislation.tas.gov.au/view/html/inforce/2022-01-01/sr-2018-

080  

https://tas.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87871fbd094066173a964fba4&id=98d48f4173&e=4d552c9c05
https://tas.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87871fbd094066173a964fba4&id=98d48f4173&e=4d552c9c05

